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Regular Council and Committee of the Whole Meetings 

Wednesday, January 29, 2025 - CANCELLED 

Date: January 29, 2025 

TAKE NOTICE that the Regular Council and Committee of the Whole Meetings for January 
29, 2025, 5:30 p.m. have been cancelled due to inclement weather and the continuation of the 
snow squall warning into the late evening.  

As per the Township’s Inclement Weather Policy, it has been determined for the safety of 
Township employees and the public, the meetings this evening shall be cancelled and are 
rescheduled to Tuesday, February 4, 2025, 5:30 p.m., Township of Tiny Council 
Chambers. 

We apologize for any inconvenience in this regard.  

For questions or more information: 

Sue Walton 
Director of Legislative Services/Clerk  
E: swalton@tiny.ca 
T: 705-526-4204 
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